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Dear Parents and Carers,

This year’s Summer Reading Challenge will be finishing on Thursday 30th
September, so there’s still time for your child to finish their Challenge at any
Newham library.

All they need to do is take along the blue card they were issued with at school
and ask a member of the library team how many books they have left to read.
Then simply take out, read and return that number of books by the 30th to
finish.

If your child has lost their library card, then just call in to any Newham library
and ask a member of the library team to help.

We will send certificates to the schools for all children who have read six books
or more during October/November which will be presented in their school
assembly in recognition of a great achievement.

If your child didn’t get a chance to complete their Challenge this year, there are
plenty more reading challenges to come and of course we hope they will
continue to use Newham libraries to continue their unique reading journey.

For more information about the Summer Reading Challenge, you can email
library.activities@newham.gov.uk

Yours faithfully,

Newham Library Development Team
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